
The City of Cape Town is continuing with transport infrastructure up-
grades in Mitchells Plain. These improvements will support future pub-
lic transport connections linking Mitchells Plain and Khayelitsha with 
Claremont and Wynberg.

Residents, road users, and businesses are invited to attend a public 
feedback session for project updates and an opportunity to speak 
directly with our team.

Join a public information day to find out more about:
• An update on progress and timelines
• How to register for subcontracting opportunities
• How to register on the City’s Jobseeker Database
• Jobseekers must bring a valid ID or certified copy, as well as proof 

of address (such as a utility bill)

Date: Tuesday 08 July 2025
Time:15:00 – 17:00
Venue: Beaconvale Frail Care Community Centre, 2 Rambler St, 
   Beacon Valley 

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and 
project updates, or follow MyCiTi Phase 2 on Facebook and X.
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